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Dear Carl:

April 3rd. 1981

Thank you for your reception report and nice letter.

I am pleased to enclose a QSL card to verify your

reception of WJCM during our test transmission March 23rd 1981.

I can understand why you couldn't have given a more

comprehensive report. WERC was a big factor in all the

reports I recieved.

If you know for certain that KMBZ

is modulating 130% you should notify your local FCC office

as the limit is 125% positive. I know how local splatter

puts a pain where most DXers sit, cause I've been a DXer

for over 15 years, and although AM stations must compete

with a certain amount of loudness, I can't see being 20 Khz

wide or more with splatter.....after all, there are laws.

Again, thank you for your report, sorry this reply is
a little late, but I tried to write a little letter to all
DXers who sent in reports, which put me behind a little.
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Jim L. Kowalski
Engineer, WJCM

S

Radio Station WJCM
P.0. Box 960

Sebring, Florida 33870
(813) 385-7140

J

Sunrise . . . Sunset . .. in FLORIDA, each one is a
breathtaking sight with the sun over the peaceful
waters in a burst of color framed by paim trees.

Card # 10

PLACE
STAMP
HERE

This confirms your
reception of WIJCM Sebrin
Florida, on March 23rd
1981. We were broadcast§hg
a special test transmissﬁbn
on 960 Khz. , 1 Kw betwean
0730 and 0830 GMT. s

Tzznk you for your regor

Jim L. Kowalski
Chief engineer, WJCM
FG 241
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. 18988 st., Miami, Fla 33163
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